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August 30, 2019 
 
 
Noel Irwin Hentschel 
President 
The Noel Foundation 
6053 West Century Boulevard #700 
Los Angeles, California 90045 
 
Dear Noel, 
 
I want to personally thank you for your donation during the CNN HEROES 2016 contes. It has been a great help to continue 
our work with the population with disabilities in Cali, Colombia. 
 
I take this opportunity to tell you that today we attend 720 children with disabilities of limited resources in the district of 
Aguablanca in Cali. We provide them with special education, therapy, food and transportation services among other 
services for free.  All these services, thanks to the support of donations sponsors like you that have sympathized with our 
work. 
 
We also want to tell you that thanks to the award granted by CNN Heroes and the donations received, we were able to 
expand our institution to serve more children.  We have built a four-story building, adjacent to our main headquarters.  This 
will have a fully equipped: physiotherapy room, with new technology, 2 therapy offices, 6 classrooms, a recreation area and 
a new technology room. The building opens in October.  With the opening of the new block, we can attend a total of 850 
children and young people with disabilities. 
 
We thank God for his blessings, for crossing people like you, with a great heart and solidarity with those who need it the 
most. We want to continue communicating our achievements and dreams for you to be part of each of them. 
 
God bless you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeison Aristizabal 
Director 
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